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	Wednesday, 13 March 2019

	


Dear Parents and Carers, 
As parents and carers of our year 11 students we all want the best for them as they are ending their school journey. We will soon be knee deep in the GCSE exam season (a timetable will go out to you and the students in the next few weeks). I would like to take this chance to thank all parents for their continued support so far with your child’s education. 
I would also like to mention that if your child struggles with the exams and cannot find a way to behave in them, it will be out of our hands if his or hers exam paper is not marked, or is disqualified. 

Exams can be very expensive for schools, the average GCSE with 2 or 3 papers, costs approximately £150. If your child is sitting 6 or 7 exams that can quickly add up. We value all students and invest in a very big exam budget to give all our young people the best of opportunities. 

However, if you child destroys theirs or anyone else’s chance in these exams then they may not be allowed by the Exam Boards to sit any more, and they may have the papers that they have already sat disqualified. 

We do not want this for anyone so we are asking that you help us by getting this message across to your son or daughter as this is what we are saying in school. 

We may also look to get back the costs of any exam like that by invoicing parents for the costs of these exams.

Yours sincerely

Anne Kyle 
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Headteacher
Oswaldtwistle School, Union Road, Oswaldtwistle, Accrington. BB5 3DA

https://www.oswaldtwistle.org/

